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From: GENE CORBIN <genecorbin@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 8:54 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Harmony Communities - comment for the Supervisors meeting of 1/14/25

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

All the residents at Del Cielo MHP in Orcutt appreciate the moratorium that the County Board of
Supervisors implemented in November 2024.

However, Harmony Communities is not adhering to the moratorium.

They have actually contacted one of the realtors that has a home for sale in the park and told them
they need to change their MLS listing which states this is a 55+ community to an all-ages park. In
addition there have been at least 2 homes in the park that have recently been sold to families with

children/minors.
What can the county do about Harmony Communities' defiance of the moratorium?

Gene Corbin

3389 Bent Tree Drive
Santa Maria, CA 93455
805-598-4152 cell
genecorbin@comcast.net




